
 

 

 

 

Terms and Conditions – Chess Valley Challenge 2021  

As the United Kingdom continues to relax restrictions and in-person events resume, Herts 
and Middlesex Wildlife Trust are eager to start bringing people together again through live 
experiences. 
 
After careful consideration and following current guidelines from the government, we have 
implemented the following measures to promote the health and wellbeing of attendees, 
staff and volunteers.  As the situation evolves, so will our approach to keeping you safe. We 
thank you for your patience and flexibility as we manage this. 

 
• Participants must not attend if anyone in the group has experienced COVID-19 

symptoms in the past 10 days, has been diagnosed with COVID-19 in the past 10 
days, or has had contact with a known or suspected COVID-19 case. 

• Participants must advise the Trust if they have had exposure to or diagnosis of 
COVID-19 within 10 days of attending the event. 

• Social distancing of 2m recommended between groups of walkers. 

• Hand sanitiser will be available for use at the beginning and end of the walk and 
it is recommended to bring your own supply. 

• Participants may wear a face covering while in proximity to other walkers but 

this is their choice. 

• Participants must wear a face covering for use on public transport (train back to 

Rickmansworth) unless medically exempt. Current Transport for London 

guidance: Face coverings must be worn for the full duration of journeys on the 

TfL network, including inside our stations and bus stations. 

• Participants must bring own first aid kit for minor injuries and they are 
recommended to carry a fully charged mobile phone. 

• Full refund of registration fee given for cancellations up to 1st September 2021. 

• Full refund of registration fee given if Rickmansworth, Chesham or surrounding 
area is subject to a future local lockdown or attendees are coming from an area 
of local lockdown. 

• No refund of donations raised for the Trust by participants or other donors.  

• No refund of registration fee for non-attendance.   
 
We have followed the Government guidance to enable us to be ‘COVID-19 Secure’ and have 
undertaken a risk assessment to ensure we have both identified the necessary controls and put 
them in place, to protect our staff, volunteers and members of the public. 
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